
 

                                        

 

Open Call for Applications 

The Alan Edwards Fellowship in Clinical Pain Research 

 

The Louise and Alan Edwards Foundation of Montreal requests applications for the Alan Edwards 

Fellowship in Clinical Pain Research. The objective of this fellowship is to support a position 

encompassing both clinical pain research and clinical activities conducted at the Alan Edwards Pain 

Management Unit of the McGill University Health Centre. This Fellowship is intended for health 

care professionals with an MD or PhD title, who wish to pursue original clinical research in the 

field of Pain Medicine within the multi-disciplinary team at the Pain Management Unit. Previous 

research experience is preferable but not mandatory. The Fellowship has a stipend* commensurate 

with experience.  

Funding is for one or two years with the second year contingent upon mutual satisfaction. Should 

ethics approval be required, The Foundation requires that an application be submitted within 3 

months of the start date.  Acknowledgement of The Louise and Alan Edwards Foundation must be 

given in any and all publications or posters related to this Fellowship. A synopsis of the research 

project is to be submitted to The Foundation at each year’s end. 

Applications should be submitted by e-mail to Dr. Yoram Shir, Director of the Alan Edwards Pain 

Management Unit at yoram.shir@muhc.mcgill.ca. Applications must be submitted as a single 

English .pdf document and contain the following: a) up to four-pages CV, b) three letters of 

reference, c) a statement of research goals, d) previous work cited, if applicable.  

Application Deadline:  August 15th, 2018 

Start Date:  July 1, 2019 

Applications that exceed the page limitations will not be considered.  

* As of January 2010, all Postdoctoral Fellowship stipends are TAXABLE according to the 

Canada Revenue Agency. 


